
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on 
renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as has 
been done for decades. 

I am a Rhode Island resident and small business owner. Small 
businesses are constantly being attacked and businesses are leaving 
by the dozens. The Town of Narragansett is unfriendly and aggressive 
to small businesses. 

Business owners are hard working. We bring in revenue, create jobs, 
hire many specialists such as carpenters, and plumbers, electricians 
and painters etc. We are the backbone of OUR state and we want to 
make Rhode Island a great place for our children to live in.  

Please support this bill   

 

Thank you,  

Tammi Lawrence   

Smithfield RI & Narragansett RI  

 


